
COMING UP NEXT WEEK?

HATS AND SUNSMART!
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Please take a moment to check the lost property area, located right at the front of the TeamKids 

building. We’ve noticed that hats, jumpers, water bottles, and other belongings are frequently left 

behind in the wooden trolley and remain unclaimed for days.

To keep things tidy, we’ll be doing a weekly clean-up every Friday. Any unclaimed items by then 

will be cleared out, so be sure to check regularly to reclaim any lost belongings!

Thanks for your help in keeping our space organized! 

Dear Parents,

We’re excited to announce that TeamKids has partnered with Kids Unlimited to offer 

Robotics as an after-school activity every Wednesday from 4:00 PM to 5:00 PM!

This program takes place on-site during after-school care, making it a convenient 

and enriching experience for your child. To secure a spot, simply book through 

FullyBooked when registering your child for after-school care.

For more details on how to book, please visit the service or speak with a staff 

member—we’re happy to assist!

We look forward to seeing your child explore the world of Robotics with us!

As the weather is still summery, we would like to kindly 

remind you to send your child to Teamkids with a hat 

each day. The strong UV rays during this season can 

be harmful, and wearing a hat is an effective way to 

help protect their face, neck, and eyes from the sun.

Please ensure that the hat is comfortable and provides 

good coverage. We appreciate your support in 

keeping our students safe and protected from the 

summer heat!
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